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PUBLIC NOTICE: ACCREDITATION TEAM TO VISIT LOS 

ANGELES CITY COLLEGE 
 
(August 30, 2022) Los Angeles – Los Angeles City College (LACC) will host a team 
from the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges (ACCJC) as 
part of the process for reviewing and renewing college accreditation. The team will 
visit LACC during the week of February 27, 2023. LACC is currently accredited by 
the ACCJC and was last evaluated and reaffirmed in January 2018.  
 

“The accreditation process enables us to take a closer look at what we do well for 
our students and community and to find areas where we can improve ,” said Dr. 
Mary Gallagher, President, Los Angeles City College.  
 
The ACCJC works with its member institutions to advance educational quality and 
student learning and achievement. The collaboration fosters institutional excellence 
and improvement through innovation, self-analysis, peer-review and application of 
standards.  
 
As part of the accreditation reaffirmation process, the public is invited to submit 
comments about LACC to the accrediting body by completing a third-party comment 
form on the ACCJC website at https://accjc.org/forms/third-party-comments/. 
Comments must be received five weeks prior to the scheduled Commission meeting. 
 
About Los Angeles City College 
Established in 1929, Los Angeles City College is one of the oldest of the California 
Community Colleges. Located in the heart of Hollywood, LACC provides a dynamic 
innovative learning environment offering more than 100 vocational and 
professional programs including degrees, transfer programs and certificates to 
more than 18,000 students. Los Angeles City College is home to one of the most 
vibrant and diverse campuses in the country. The campus provides a wide range of 
professional and vocational programs at a fraction of the cost of other state and 
private colleges. 


